From: Walsh, Jennifer

Sent: 21 October 2014 09:11
To: Planning
Subject: FW: CASTLE PUB

Please could you log this against 2014/5900/P.
Thank you

Jennifer Walsh
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 3500

!enl: !! !CIO!EI’ !!!! !!!!

To: Walsh, Jennifer
Subject: CASTLE PUB

Dear Jennifer

T have only been alerted to the application and hope it's not to late to voice my objection.
Design wise the development is too large for the plot, the roof should be a softer mansard
roof in keeping with the

Victorian pub. The plaster mouldings and cornices should be restored to their former
splendour.

T object to the office use when it could be restored to a viable pub.

Cheers

GRAEME DURHAM

43 KELLY STREET, NW1 8PG



